Award-winning news from the CYC

Representatives from our school attended the Prize-giving ceremony of the CYC on
22 May 2015. Cheung Wing Yu (6B) from our school has been awarded outstanding
CYC member of the year 2015. She will take part in an exchange programme to an

overseas country during the summer holidays.



